Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Ken Knutson [kknutson@spokanevalley.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2010 8:12 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: Park Rd / BNSF xing GCPF project (TR-100192)
Hi Kathy —

Earlier this year, the City of Spokane Valley was awarded a WUTC grant to place a concrete median on Park Road at two
BNSF crossings (USDOT 066378S and 066377K). Our design was complete in August and we executed a contract for
the work in mid-September.

Unfortunately, the time to acquire the BNSF work permit took longer than anticipated, and its effective date was
November 24, 2010, one day after heavy snow blanketed the Spokane area.

While we would like to complete the work before the December 31 timeline in our agreement, we believe that poor
weather conditions will likely prevent the work until sometime in the spring. As a result, we are requesting an extension of
time to complete the project, and propose April 29, 2011 as the new completion date.

Please let me know if you have questions or need any additional information to render a decision. Thanks.

Ken

Kenneth L. Knutson, P.E.
Project Manager

City of Spokane Valley
509.720.5010
509.688.0261 fax
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